

SENT TO BOARD CHAIRS

Capital Working Group Report

We are pleased to share an advance copy of the Capital Working Group's report, <u>Making Progress</u> <u>Toward Sustainable Schools—Next Steps</u>, with the board chairs. Please share this information with your boards.

The report covers recommendations on capital funding and planning related to school life-cycle & deferred maintenance, climate change, student population growth and school area standards.

The report will be shared in tomorrow's edition of the BCSTA Weekly. The association will send out a media release on Monday and post the report publicly. The report was also shared with Ministry of Education and Child Care staff as part of meetings to discuss AGM motions in Victoria this week.

Boards of education will also be encouraged to review the report with their local Members of the Legislative Assembly as part of our election advocacy campaign, with a kit to follow soon.

Download the report

We acknowledge that our office is located on the unceded traditional territories of the x+ma8k+ayam (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish) and salilwatał (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

The BCSTA UPDATE brings you breaking news and reports for B.C. school trustees.





